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We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of
Education, would like to recognize Caroline Venuti as an
outstanding member of the district’s educational team.
Caroline has been with the district since 1977 and currently 
serves as a third grade teacher at West Homer Elementary
School. 
 
Caroline is truly a Master Teacher; demonstrating commitment,
excellence, and positive involvement towards education.  Mrs.
Venuti makes learning special.  She makes every effort to 
accommodate the needs of her students through creative and
caring instruction. 
 
Caroline’s involvement with the district does not end in the
classroom.  She is an active member of the West Homer
Elementary site based council and has served on districtwide 
committees such as Strategic Planning, Language Arts and the
Calendar Committee. 
 
Carolyn Venuti is an exceptional educator and one of the
Peninsula’s finest educators.   Thank you for your outstanding 
contribution to education and to the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District. 
  
 
 




